
 

 

FREE ADMISSION!   

Event: KOTESOL Seoul Chapter’s First Ever Un-Conference! 
 

Venue: Rm. 306 , Injaegwan (Sookmyung Professional Center), Sookmyung Women’s 
University, Seoul, South Korea 
 

Date/Time: April 22, 2017 (Saturday) 
 

 2:30 - 2:59pm ~ Onsite registration 
3:00 - 5:00pm ~ Un-conference 
5:01 - 6:00pm ~ Coffee and chat (a coffee shop around the venue) 
 

Contact: Elizabeth May, Vice President 
 elizabethjmay@yahoo.co.uk      firstvp@seoulkotesol.org 
 
Dr. Ian Done Ramos, President 
professionalworkian@gmail.com      president@seoulkotesol.org      
For more information, visit our website, http://www.koreatesol.org/seoul 
 
ONLINE PRE-REGISTRATION 
ON-SITE REGISTRATION 

 

Introduction 

For the April chapter workshop for KOTESOL’s Seoul Chapter, we will 

be hosting an “Un-Conference”. Following up from our very 

successful Chapter Conference hosted at Hanyang University on 

March 25th, the April workshop will be flipping the concept of 

workshops and conferences by hosting an“Un-Conference”. 

The March Conference was an extraordinary success, but we are 

aware that more individuals wish to have a more active voice. 

Therefore we decided to host an“Un-Conference”. This is an informal 

exchange of ideas and suggestions. It is an open discussion space 

where participants guide the process. This encourages peer-to-peer 

learning, collaboration and creativity. 

The concept of an“Un-Conference” is that participants bring ideas or 

For example:Susan is a teacher at a 

middle school, who wants to find out 

more about motivating middle school 

age students. She comes to the un-

conference and writes on the 

discussion board for a table her topic. 

Other like-minded participants who 

are interested in the topic come and 

join her at the table and they discuss 

her subject. They share stories, 

personal experiences, advice and 

questions. As the discussion comes to 

an end, the participants move on to 

join other groups or start their own 

discussion. 

2017 April Event 
Seoul KOTESOL Chapter 

http://www.koreatesol.org/seoul


questions they wish to discuss to the session. This is a very interactive, participant led session. There will 

be several spaces where participants can introduce ideas they wish to discuss in small groups or raise a 

problem they would like help with. Alternatively participants can join other discussions that interest 

them.  

Facilitators 

The KOTESOL Seoul Chapter executive will be on hand to facilitate the discussions and encourage 

conversation and interaction. For more details or if you have any problems or questions, please contact 

the Vice President; Elizabeth May (elizabethjmay@yahoo.co.uk / firstvp@seoulkotesol.org)  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...........................................…….. 

For the venue, please see below 
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